
To Whom It May concern … if anyone: 

 

I am writing to urge you to oppose SB 941 as it is written.  I favored that when selling a gun one 

should check a person’s driver’s license to insure that they had not been convicted of a felony … 

guess that made too much sense so was deleted from consideration.  Beyond that I fail to see 

where SB 941 accomplishes anything other than stripping responsible citizens of their 

constitutional rights.  It will do nothing to remove firearms from the hands of criminals … 

nothing!  It is not enforceable.  It is nothing but frosting in an attempt to say we are trying to 

protect our citizens … it does not protect them.  It only places and additional hardship on those 

that are trying to be responsible and follow the law.  It is merely one step closer to registration, 

and confiscation, of all firearms.  Oppose SB 941. 

 

Thank you, 

Bill Leininger 

Sisters, OR 

 


